NOTICE OF HEARING

MAY 9, 2018

NOTICE IS BEING GIVEN that on Wednesday, May 9, 2018, beginning at 2:00 p.m. or as soon
thereafter as the matter can be heard, the Board of County Commissioners of San Miguel County, New
Mexico, will conduct a public hearing and accept public comment on the Matter of Imposing Fireworks
Restrictions within the Unincorporated Area of San Miguel County, due to Extreme or Severe Drought
Conditions.

Location of the Hearing: Pecos Village Chambers located at 92 South Main St, Pecos, New Mexico
87552

For any information regarding this matter, Please call the San Miguel County Fire Department at 505-
425-2855. Anyone requiring special accommodations to attend this hearing should call 505-425-2855 at
least five days prior to this date of the hearing




